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September

4 – PAWS registration begins

6 – 26 Knox County Schools Coupon Book 
Sales

11 – PTA Meeting (6 – 7 p.m.)

20 – Kindergarten Playdate: Shrek 
playground (5 – 7 p.m.)

24 – PAWS classes begin

October

3 – Walk to School Day

8 – 12: Fall Break (No School)

WE ALWAYS DO OUR PERSONAL BEST!

School Coupon Books

The 2018 Knox County Schools Coupon 
Book Sale will run from September 6th -
26th. Each book is only $10!  For every 
book sold, $8 is given back to us here at 
Lotts. Our goal is to sell 4400 or more 
books. If  we succeed in our efforts, the 
money will be used for new technology, 

curriculum & instruction materials, 
security needs, and possible playground 
upgrades. As of  Friday, September 14th, 

we have sold 2575 books! Way to go!

PTA STEM Night 

PTA's Annual STEM Night last Tuesday, was a big success.  
The show by Mr. Bond “the Science Guy” and activities from 

the “Mathnasium” provided students with engaging hands-on 
opportunities to make learning fun. Thank you PTA for 
coordinating engaging events for our students and community. 

@lottselementary

www.knoxschools.org/allottses



Publix Partners Changes

Publix Partners is turning groceries 
into education by helping our school 
earn money when you shop!
Sign up for Publix Partners; select  
A. L. Lotts; then enter your phone 
number at checkout to help earn 
money for our school. No cards. No 
scans. Just ten easy-to-remember 
numbers. For more information, 
visit:   publix.com/partners

PTA Membership Drive Update

Many thanks to everyone who purchased a 
PTA membership.  We sold 900 
memberships! All membership dues kept 
by our school help fund the many PTA 
activities and programs that help make our 
school so special. The following classes
sold the most memberships 
and will celebrate with a 
popsicle party:  
Mrs. Hughes - Kindergarten
Mrs. Spalvins -1st Grade
Mrs. K. Jones - 2nd grade 
Mrs. S. Jones - 3rd grade
Mr. Brown - 4th grade
Mrs. Towe - 5th grade

Early Dismissals

In an effort to provide a full instructional 
day to your child, we ask that you try not 
to pick students up after 2:15 pm each 
day.  Students are still in class at this time 
and/or in the process of  preparing for 
dismissal. This becomes a safety issue as 
students are in transition to their 
classrooms and dismissal locations. We 
appreciate your support.

Car Rider Arrival & Dismissal 
Reminders:

• Please pull close to the curb when 
dropping off  or picking up so the 
Student Leadership Team student 
doesn’t have to step off  the curb.

• If the person authorized to pick up your 
child does not bring the purple car ID 
tag (that hangs on the rearview mirror) 
with them, they will need to bring their 
personal photo ID into the office in 
order to pick them up.

• Please teach your child to fasten and 
unfasten his/her own car seat belt. This 
will help to speed up the line in the 
morning and in the afternoon.


